February 9, 1970

Dr. Frank S. Frick Albion College Albion, Michigan 49224

Dear Frank:

It was very good to hear from you. As you can see your letter was forwarded to Houston where I am now on leave at the Institute of Religion in the Texas Medical Center.

I am delighted to know that you have finished your doctoral work and are now at Albion College. While I do not think I know any of your colleagues personally, I have heard good things about Albion College and I hope your work there is what you want it to be.

I was pleased that you thought of inviting me to do one of your Chapel Services or Convocations. However, I think that the present commitments I have made make it not too likely that I will be able to share in this. I have a substantial writing schedule in addition to my normal teaching schedule and I think it would be wise for me to fulfill these commitments in good order. But I am very grateful to hear from you and trust that it will not be too long before we can have a good visit.

Yours cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Oden

TCO/ra

CURRENT ADDRESS:

The Institute of Religion
The Texas Medical Center
Houston, Texas 77025

February 9, 1970

Dr. Frank S. Frick Albion College Albion, Nichigan 49224

Dear Frank:

It was very good to hear from you. As you can see your letter was forwarded to Houston where I am now on leave at the Institute of Religion in the Texas Medical Center.

I am delighted to know that you have finished your doctoral work and are now at Albion College. While I do not think I know any of your colleagues nersonally, I have heard good things about Albion College and I hope your work there is what you want it to be.

I was pleased that you thought of inviting me to do one of your Chapel Services or Convocations. However, I think that the present commitments I have made make it not too likely that I will be able to share in this. I have a substantial writing schedule in addition to my normal teaching schedule and I think it would be wise for me to fulfill these commitments in good order. But I am very grateful to hear from you and trust that it will not be too long before we can have a good visit.

Yours cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Oden

TCO/ra

CURRENT ADDRESS:

The Institute of Religion
The Texas Medical Center
Houston, Texas 77025